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The Epsom Board of Selectmen is aware that Town winter maintenance operations may cause 
damage to personal property within the Town Right-of-Way. Although this damage is not deliberate 
and is in most case unavoidable, the Town of Epsom is not responsible for damage. The Town of 
Epsom does not repair, replace or re-erect boxes that are located within the highway Right-of-Way. 
These devices when located with the highway limits are the responsibility of the property owner.  
 
The Town of Epsom will work with property owners to located the box in the safest possible 
location and offer advice on its deign to minimize potential damage.  
 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen on March 7, 2011 by unanimous vote.  
 
 
 


